
 

WEEK #8 FOOTBALL POINTS OF CONSIDERATION 
2024 FOOTBALL SEASON 

 
 

OFFICIALS:   The league commissioners are assigning the week 9 officiating crews to the 
   bracket and non-bracket games.  The KSHSAA will be assigning the crews 
   for the regional round games on week 10.  The regional assignments will 
   come out sometime next week. 
 
SCHOOLS:  Please make sure all scores are entered onto the KSHSAA database           
   immediately after each game. We need these for seeding purposes. 

 

SCHOOLS:  The non-bracket games will be hosted by the even numbered district teams 
   this year.  This is the 5 v 5 or 6 v 6 games.  The districts matchup with 1v2, 
   3v4, 5v6, 7v8. The host schools pays the officials and treats the financials 
   like they would with a regular season game. 

  

REMINDER:  Blocking below the waist by either the offense or defense is permitted, only 
   when the block is immediate at the snap.  Therefore, anytime a block is 
   made by either the defense of offense that is not immediate at the snap, 
   this would be a foul. An example would be a defensive lineman cutting a 
   pulling guard (not legal) or a running back cutting a blitzing linebacker (not 
   legal).  
 
REMINDER:  Please review the football fundamentals.  This would be a good reminder 
   moving into this week. 
 
   
 
 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OFFICIALS AND TEAMS 


